EDWARD P. MANGANO

County Executive



JAMES E. DAVIS
Acting County Assessor

NASSAU COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ASSESSMENT

240 Old Country Road Mineola, New York 11501 (516) 571-1500

November 23, 2015

Ms. Marilyn Kappenberg, Director Plainedge Public Library 1060 Hicksville Road Massapequa, NY 11758

Dear Ms. Kappenberg:

On behalf of County Executive Edward Mangano, I want to take this opportunity to thank you for allowing the Department of Assessment to hold its annual Property Tax Exemptions Workshop at the Plainedge Public Library over the summer.

The workshop was a tremendous success thanks in part to everyone – from the custodial staff to the front desk – who helped us along the way.

I look forward to working with you and your staff again next year so that we can continue to bring this worthwhile County outreach program to your community.

JAMES E. DAVIS
Acting County Assessor

Cordially

JED:ry